

## Office of the Provost and Senior Vice President

June 25, 2018

Ernie Minton, Ph.D.
Associate Dean of Research and Graduate Programs
Associate Director of Research for KSRE
College of Agriculture
112 Waters Hall
CAMPUS

Dear Dr. Minton,

As you and I discussed on Saturday, June 23, 2018, I would like to offer you the position of Interim Dean of the College of Agriculture and Interim Director of KSRE at Kansas State University. The annualized salary for this position is \$270,000. Your first day in the position will be July 1, 2018.

I greatly appreciate your interest in the position. I do not know the length of this appointment. Provost and Executive Vice President Chuck Taber will conduct a national search for the permanent dean and director.

Thank you for your commitment to the College of Agriculture and the K-State Research and Extension.

If you would please sign this letter below, I will contact the other candidate for the position, and move forward on publicizing this appointment. Congratulations!

Sincerely,

April C. Mason, Ph.D.

**Provost & Sr. Vice President** 

april Comason

Acceptance:

Signature

6/25/2018

Date

Cc: Richard Myers, University President

Charles Taber, Provost & Executive Vice President (August 2018)

Mandy Cole, Director of Administrative Support Center